1. 2020 Competition - The latest news from HUD is that the competition this year may be based upon 2019, or other factors other than the normal competition process.  We hope to get a firm confirmation of this soon.  We did approve moving towards a different form of funding process with regards to the coordinated entry side of our business.  We hope to accomplish this for the 2021 competition, if not sooner.
1. Coordinated Entry - CE is working out some details of how they will operate going forward and their association with the BOS CoC.  
1. The CoC Board continues to make improvements to the original charter approved back in April.  We hope to have a final version by December, and ready for the permanent board early next year.
1. The Strategic Planning committee had their first meeting.  One consideration being kicked around is securing funding to pay for guidance in our initial planning stages.  
There are other details being worked on by various other members as well as Courtney and Jesse.

